
To La Jolla Tennis Club Members: 
 
The tennis court reservation system has served the needs of the members of the La Jolla 
Tennis Club quite well for the past several years. However, after evaluating the use of 
the courts, and listening to the concerns of the club members, four minor policy changes 
will be made to the court reservation system. 
 

Effective Monday, February 7, 2011 the court reservation policy will be as follows: 
 
1. Reservations can only be made when the Pro Shop is open. The Pro Shop is open 
Monday-Friday 9:00am-7:00pm and Saturday 9:00am-3:00pm. The Pro Shop is 
closed on Sundays and holidays. (Reservations will not be taken before 9:00am 
Monday-Saturday nor will they be taken on Sundays and holidays. Reservations 
for a court on a Wednesday can only be made after 9:00am on Monday.) 
 
2. Reservations can be made one (1) to three (3) days in advance. (This is a change 
from 12-72 hours in advance. For example, if a member wants to reserve a court 
for any time on Thursday, he/she can call any time after 9:00am on Monday.) 
 
3. Only one court can be reserved for each phone call. If members want to reserve 2 
courts, 2 separate calls must be made. 
 
4. Reservations can only be made over the phone. 
 
If you have any questions and/or suggestions for the court reservation system, please let 
us know. We would like to hear from you. 
 

La Jolla Tennis Club – ljtcboard@gmail.com 
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